
June 2022

Dear Mystic River Readers and Families,

We are excited for Summer Reading! Attached you will find the Summer Reading Log for
your child to write down the titles they read this summer. You will also find a few resources that
will help you encourage and motivate your reader.  All Groton Elementary Schools will be using
the same Summer Reading Log. If for any reason this log is misplaced, you can find an
electronic version at the Mystic River Magnet School’s website, or simply write the titles down
on a piece of paper with your child’s name and grade.

In addition to their Summer Reading Book Bags, there are many amazing opportunities
for reading happening in our community. Groton Public Library is eagerly waiting for students to
participate in activities and their own reading challenges. Here are some online resources that
you can access:

● Epic: https://www.getepic.com/
● https://www.the-best-childrens-books.org/guided-reading-levels.html
● Groton Public Library: https://www.groton-ct.gov/departments/library/index.php
● Mystic River Magnet School: https://www.grotonschools.org/mysticriver

Summer Reading Logs will be due back to your child’s school on Friday, September 16th
with the total number of books read during the summer. Please visit Mystic River Magnet
Schools website for additional information and access to electronic versions of the journal, book
recommendations, and library card applications.

We are looking forward to celebrating all of the titles you’ve read when you return in the
Fall! Enjoy a relaxing summer filled with reading and fun. Thank you in advance for all of your
support of MRMS.

Sincerely,

Mystic River Magnet School
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